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BILLINGS AND 
DUE DATES FOR 
CONTINUING STUDIES 
STUDENTS

Access to Fee Information
You can view your Account Summary by Term in Minerva. The Fall term 

fees will be accessible in mid-July.

Invoicing of Fees
Fees are assessed on a term-by-term basis.

Electronic billing is the o!cial means of delivering fee statements to 

all McGill students. Your e-bill includes all charges to your account, 

including tuition, fees, health insurance, and other charges. The 

University generally produces e-bills at the beginning of the month 

and sends an email noti&cation to your o!cial McGill email address 

stating that your e-bill is available for viewing on Minerva. Charges 

or payments that occur a(er the statement date appear on the next 

month's statement, but you can view them immediately on the Account 

Summary by Term under the Student Accounts Menu on Minerva (this is 

the online dynamic account balance view).

Failure to check email on a regular basis in no way warrants the 

cancellation of interest charges and/or late payment fees. Refer to 

the Student Accounts website at mcgill.ca/student-accounts for 

information on payment due dates.

Late Payment Fees
If you have an outstanding balance greater than $100 on your account 

at the end of October (end of February for the Winter term), you are 

charged a late payment fee according to the fee schedule found 

in Other Fees for Continuing Studies Students.

Payment Procedures
Please see the Student Accounts website at mcgill.ca/student-

accounts/your-account/payment for the various methods of payment 

available to students and their guests.

https://www.mcgill.ca/minerva/
https://www.mcgill.ca/student-accounts/
https://coursecatalogue.mcgill.ca/en/regulations/continuing-studies/fees/other/
https://www.mcgill.ca/student-accounts/your-account/payment/
https://www.mcgill.ca/student-accounts/your-account/payment/

